
 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation to Seminar on Islamic Finance 2009 
 

Hosted by 

Islamic Financial Services Board & 

Financial Services Commission and Financial Supervisory Service  

 

January 13-14, 2009 

Seoul, Korea 

 

 

You are cordially invited to the Seminar on Islamic Finance 2009 that the Financial 

Services Commission and Financial Supervisory Service of Korea will co-host with the 

Islamic Financial Services Board on January 13-14, 2009, at the Lotte Hotel in Seoul, 

Korea. 

 

The Seminar on Islamic Finance 2009 will cover recent developments in the banking, 

capital market and insurance segments of the Islamic financial services industry from 

wide-ranging perspectives. It is also intended to facilitate the awareness and development 

of Islamic finance in Korea.  

 

We also planned a gala dinner with a special traditional dance performance in the evening 

of January 13 and a half-day tour of Seoul on the January 14 to make your visit to Seoul a 

pleasant and memorable one. Both events are free and open to all registered seminar 

participants. 

 

Enclosed with this invitation are the preliminary program agenda and the seminar 

registration form you can use to let us know your attendance. You may return the 

registration form either by e-mail (intlconf@fss.or.kr) or by fax (+82-2-3786-7286). If 

possible, we would like to hear from you by Wednesday, December 31, 2008. 

 

For additional information or any questions you may have for the seminar, please contact 

Ms. Sue Kim (telephone: +82-2-3786-7281) or Mr. Henry Jun (telephone: +82-2-3786-

7283). 

 

We look forward to hearing from you and welcoming you in Seoul. 

 

 

Happy Holidays and a Prosperous New Year 
 

from 

 

Financial Services Commission and Financial Supervisory Service 

Seoul, Korea 
 

 

 


